
World War II 

In the Gulf of Mexico 

 

 

 
6 p.m.  September 23 

Jeanerette Museum 
 

Military Historian C. J. Christ will lead a discussion on German 

submarines in the Gulf  of  Mexico during World War II 

 

This program is open to adults free of  charge 

A book signing will follow 

Seating May be Limited 

For information contact the Jeanerette Museum at 337-276-4408 

Visit online at www.jeanerettemuseum.com or  

email jeanerettemuseum@yahoo.com 


